
 

 

     
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
        

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dawn Vlaminck 
Administrator/Clerk 

PO BOX 97 – Ghent, MN 56239 
507-428-3214 

 ELECTION RESULTS 
Congratulations to Doug Anderson as he was re-elected as Mayor this last November. 
We also welcome Mike Warren as a new member to the council in 2025.  We would 
like to offer our appreciation to outgoing councilman Ross Williams for his dedicated 

service to our community.  All community members are welcome to join council 
meetings which take place on the second Tuesday of each month @ 6:30 P.M. at the 
City Hall. We continue to offer all meetings on zoom.  See ghentmn.com for the link.  
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CHRISTMAS TREE DISPOSAL 
SW Sanitation will not be picking up 
Christmas trees left at the curb.  All 

residents are responsible for disposing of 
their own tree.  Trees can be disposed of 

for free at the Minneota landfill site located 
just North of Minneota on County Road 
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